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Duffer, Erin

From: Acklin, Tim

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:07 PM

To: Duffer, Erin

Cc: Pat Stephens (pstephens@eagle.uwlax.edu)

Subject: FW: Support

Erin, 

Please add this as a letter of support for the museum CIP item. 

Thanks. 

Tim Acklin, AICP
Planning Administrator
City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse St
La Crosse, WI 54601
608-789-7391
www.cityoflacrosse.org

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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sender at acklint@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.
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Subject: Support 
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Tim, I'm sure you know this already but please add my name to those that support allocating planning dollars for a new museum.  

We are the only city our size that does not have a public museum to show off all of our history. We have such a rich history in railroad, steamboats, lumber, 
brewing, sports, fishing, and even air transportation.  We have thousands of collectables in storage that most of the public has never seen. 

Everyone knows that museum's are also one of the top tourist attractions.  Let's take advantage of that. 

Let's git 'er dun, 

Pat Stephens 


